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Wilson, Clara

From: Bradley J. Luck [Bjluck@Garlington.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, July 07, 2004 8:50 AM

To: "Wilson, Clara'; ‘attorneysinc@montana.com' JUuL 7 2004
Cc: Thomas J. Harrington .
OFFICE OF
Subject: RE: Robert Flynn v. State Fund, WCC No. 2000-0222 WORKER'S COMPENSATION JUDGE
HELENA, MONTANA
Clara:

We have exchanged letters and suggestions and expect that it will be wrapped up by next week. We hope to have it with us
when we come over for Stavenjord, at the latest.

Brad

----- Original Message-----

From: Wilson, Clara [mailto:cwilson(@state.mt.us}|

Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 2004 8:21 AM

To: 'attorneysinc@montana.com’; 'bjluck@garlington.com’
Subject: Robert Flynn v. State Fund, WCC No. 2000-0222

Hi Rex and Brad,
I'm following up on the letter that was requested by the Court in its June

4th conference call. How is it coming along? Will it be provided to the
Court soon?

Clara

7/7/2004



